
Principal’s Update 

Term 4 Week 3 

29th October, 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Headstart  

Our second Headstart session begins tomorrow from 9 until 10.30am.  We are really looking forward 
to seeing our 2020 Kinder students and their families again. 
 

Fallen Tree   
Thank you to all that have responded to help with the fallen tree. We are waiting to relocate the 
bees and we will be in contact with those who have offered help. 
 
Crazy Sock thank you 

Once again the families of St Cecilia’s responded with great generosity to the Catholic Missions 
through the Crazy Sock Day appeal. Around $250 was raised for this amazing charity. 
 
Classes 2020 

It’s that time of the year when teachers begin the process of planning classes for next year. Their 
planning will take into account social groupings, behavioural and learning needs as well as ensuring a 
balance between classes. If you have any concerns about your child’s placement in regards to other 
students, please put those concerns in writing to me before Friday 8th November and I will take them 
into consideration. However, I cannot guarantee any request will be the final outcome and I will not 
consider any requests around teachers. 
 

Awards Assembly Reminder 
Reminder that we have our awards assembly this Friday and that we will have our normal fortnightly 
assembly next Friday. 
 

Year 6 Graduation  

The Year Graduation Mass and dinner is on Wednesday 11th December. The Graduation Mass is at 
5pm followed by the dinner at the Wyong Milk Factory Tavern. 
 
Tickets for the parent meal are now available on QKR and are $30 per person. Families are able to 
purchase one ticket per parent.  If you would like to bring an additional adult please contact the 
school office and discuss it with me.  
 
We are looking forward to celebrating this important milestone with you and our beautiful Year 6 
children. 
 

Rain Jackets  
The rain jackets have now been embroidered with the school crest and will be returned to your 
child. If you have not returned any rain jackets that you still have at home, can they be sent to the 
office asap please? 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Yvette Owens 
PRINCIPAL 
 


